Telephone: General Lines: 0393290327 E-mail: info@unmc.ug unmcouncil@vahoo.com

unmcouncil@yahoo.com Website: www.unmc.ug

IN ANY CORRESPONDENCE ON THIS SUBJECT PLEASE QUOTE NO: UNMC//09/024 UGANDA
NURSES & MIDWIVES COUNCIL

Uganda Nurses and Midwives Council Ministry of Health P. O. Box 4046 Kampala Uganda

19th September 2024

CIRCULAR

Dear Esteemed Nurses and Midwives

RE: Extension of Application Deadline for Research Seed Grant

The Uganda Nurses and Midwives Council is committed to fostering research and innovation within the Nursing and Midwifery profession to inform practice and policy. In line with this commitment, the Council launched the Research Seed Grant aimed at supporting Nurses and Midwives in conducting research that contributes to evidence based practice within the profession.

In that regard, the Council is pleased to announce that the deadline for the Research Seed Grant application has been extended to 4th October 2024.

All interested and eligible Nurses and Midwives who have not yet submitted their applications are encouraged to take advantage of this extended timeline. Kindly ensure that all applications are complete and meet the specified criteria outlined in the original call which can be found at the following link: https://unmc.ug

For further inquiries or clarification, contact us at: unmcouncil@yahoo.com or barbaraokiror@unmc.ug

The Council looks forward to receiving your innovative research proposals that will contribute to the betterment of healthcare services in Uganda.

Nimwesiga Christine REGISTRAR

